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I now live in Wilsonville, but I have been 100% supportive  since the inception of the 

Frog Ferry  to plan bring River Transportation to Portland.  It makes sense at so 

many different levels: For exampole,  excellent mode of transportation for the Region  

and takes advantage of the scenic beauty of our River.  It will be great asset to 

Portland and Oregon for all the reasons that have been repeatedly cited by Susan.  

Peter Wallmark   

  


